PC Committee

From: Edward Pasqualin <paxo@hawaiiantel.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 2:09 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Expanded hotel use at Keawekapu

Aloha,

As a South Maui resident, | am very concerned about expansion of the hotel zone in the area surrounding Keawekapu
Beach. | am asking that the council members respect the community plan process, and wait for the Kihei community plan
update to be complete before advancing this project . What's the rush?

I am requesting a public hearing and a site visit by all council members.

We don’t need any more hotels in South Maui, or any more development in the SMA area that will be inundated by sea
level rise.

Mahalo,
Ed Pasqualin

Ed Pasqualin
paxo@hawaiiantel.net




